
 
Tim Carter  

Tidal Lagoon Projects Ltd  

Pillar & Lucy House  

Merchants Road  

Gloucester  

GL2 5RG  

  

15 August 2016 

 

Dear Tim 

 

 

 
Ein cyf/Our ref:  ME/SR/ap Eich 

cyf/Your ref:  
  
Maes Newydd / Maes Newydd  
Llandarsi / Llandarcy  
Castell-Nedd Port Talbot / Neath Port Talbot  
SA10 6JQ / SA10 6JQ  

  
Ebost/Email: 

martyn.p.evans@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk   
martyn.p.evans@naturalresouceswales.gov.uk  

  
Ffôn/Phone:  0300 065 3367  

 

 

 

 

TIDAL LAGOON CARDIFF – EVIDENCE PLAN (PAPER SG9C JUNE 2016)  

  

Natural Resources Wales provided comments on the Evidence Plan SG9c on 22 June 2016, 

seeking a response to our comments, but indicated that if TLC did not intend further 

amendments we could sign-off version SG9c. In an email of 4 July 2016 Jo Pickard has 

indicated that TLC will address our comments separately for the record and has requested 

sign-off so that the Evidence Plan can now be published on the PINS website.  

  

I therefore confirm for NRW that we are satisfied that Evidence Plan version SG9c can be 

published. NRW’s sign-off however is subject to the following:  

  

a) The comments we made on 22 June 2016 (attached spreadsheet)  

b) There being adequate resource available to fulfil our part of the process described  

  

Whilst we welcome the coordinated approach that the Evidence Plan Process provides, we 

need to highlight the dependence of the process on the availability of stakeholder resources, 

including that of ourselves. An extant Advice Agreement with TLP supports aspects of our 

input on TLC, but we have previously highlighted the limitations of the agreement to Graham 

Hillier and yourself.    

  

We look forward to receiving your response to our comments.  

  

Regards  

  
Martyn Evans  

Acting Head of Operations South West Wales  

Pennaeth Dros Dro Gweithrediadau De Orllewin Cymru 

Tŷ Cambria 29 Heol Casnewydd Caerdydd CF24 0TP 

Cambria House 29 Newport Road Cardiff CF24 0TP 
Croesewir gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg a’r Saesneg 
Correspondence welcomed in Welsh and English  


